James Feenan

From: Sent: Dobie Dolphin <dobiedolphin1@gmail.com>

Tuesday, April 2, 2024 8:07 AM

To:

pbscommissions

Subject:

U 2023-002 and B 2023-0001

APR 02 2024

Planning & Building Services

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Planning Commissioners,

Please approve the plan for the new Albion Little River Fire Department Firehouse. The community overwhelmingly supports the new fire department project as shown in the previous 3 community meetings.

The ALRFD has state of the art equipment, but no place to house it and to provide training programs and community outreach. With approval of the CDP, firefighters will have a fully up to date and functional firehouse from which to quickly respond, benefiting homeowners in quicker response rates and equitable insurance premiums.

As a long time Albion resident, I strongly support the plan for the new ALRFD firehouse.

Thank you, Dobie Dolphin